
                Sacramento Men’s Senior Baseball League 2020 Covid-19 Plan 

 

 

To All Park & Rec Managers: 

     In response to an email from some of you, I want to respond to everyone the 
plan forward regarding our usage of your parks & fields. 

1. All players are required to sign the new Waiver releasing all liability from 
MSBL and usage of parks and fields. This waiver is new and from New York 
to protect all leagues. 
  

2.  Each Manager will be required to carry a team hand sanitizer. At our own 
park SMSBL Army Depot Fields there are hand sanitizer dispensers installed 
in each dugout.  
 

3. There is no sharing of personal equipment. 
 

4. There shall be a conscience effort to maintain a safe distance in dugouts. All 
are different size so many players will sit outside the dugout. Recommend 
no more than 6 players in dugouts, if smaller dugouts then 4 players. 
 

5. Post Game sportsmanship meeting will not be required between teams. 
 

6. Umpires will make every effort to maintain a safe distance and will also 
carry personal hand sanitizer with their gear. 
 

   All SMSBL players are adults over the age of 18. They will be briefed by their 
Manager of all requirements set by the league and any further request by your 
district. 

Respectfully,  

Alan Van Ness 

SMSBL President 



 

 

 

 

 

 


